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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Red Nose Day - Friday 18th March 2022 

 

The Mead have decided to get involved and help raise money for this incredible cause and we can’t wait to 

raise a smile and some life-changing money. 

 

However much or little we raise, we’ll be helping change lives in the UK and across the world. Money 

raised by Red Nose Day will help vulnerable people in the UK and around the world. 

 

This year’s Red Nose Day theme is “Funny is Power” 

 

To do our bit and raise money we will be: 

 

HAVING A MUFTI DAY, WE WOULD LIKE THE CHILDREN TO COME 

TO SCHOOL WEARING SOMETHING RED OR DRESSED AS A 

SUPERHERO! 
 

A just giving page has been set up and we suggest a donation of a £1 or an amount of your choice. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/the-mead-infant-and-nursery-school1 

 

Please ensure your child wears suitable footwear and no dyed hair please. 

 

Throughout the day, we will be telling jokes, poems or rhymes. So, if your child has a special funny joke, 

poem or rhyme that they would like to share with their class friends. Please can you help them to practise 

saying it, so that they will be happy to share it with their friends in their class. 

 

We will also be using Red Nose Day as a teaching opportunity so that our students can learn about the 

issues children across the world face, and how the money we raise can help them. 

 

We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping The Mead raise lots of money for 

Red Nose Day! 
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With massive thanks for all your support. 

 
Thank you for your continued support with all of our fundraising events.  We will keep you updated on 
our journey to our target of £500……..You are all Superheroes!! 
  
Kind regards 
Mrs Creasey 

 


